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Dear Students and Parents: 
 
Running Start is a Concurrent Enrollment Partnership between participating high schools and 
White Mountains Community College (WMCC) for 10th, 11th, and 12th grade students. Faculty 
and administrators at both the high school and WMCC work together to align curriculum, 
satisfying both high school and college academic requirements.  Students have the opportunity 
earn credit toward high school graduation while earning college credit at WMCC at the same 
time. Running Start courses are taught by qualified high school faculty during the regular school 
day.   
 
Running Start registration information:  
 

All CCSNH colleges are excited to introduce a new online registration program called 
DualEnroll.  This new program will allow all Running Start students to register and pay 
through this online program.  Your student’s teacher has given your student the 
instructions for the registration process. 

 
This is a terrific opportunity for students to get a “running start” into college, saving time and 
money and an opportunity for students who are undecided about college to try a course.  It is a 
goal of Running Start at WMCC to assist in creating such opportunities for students, with the 
hope of encouraging students to further explore post-secondary education. 
 
College credit is earned through WMCC. Transfer credit is generally accepted among accredited 
schools; however, the acceptance of transfer credit is at the discretion of the institution being 
asked to accept it.  Students having a specific school or program in mind may wish to contact 
the school or program about transfer credit prior to registering. 
 
If you have further questions, or if I can be of any assistance, please contact me at the email 
address or phone number below. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Christine Grant 
 
Christine Grant 
Coordinator of Educational Partnerships & Access 
(603) 342-3019 
cgrant@ccsnh.edu 

 


